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	Text5: BE A DONOR MONTH
	Text8: Be A Donor Month supports organ and tissue donor registration. The Ontario Health (Trillium Gift of Life Network) is responsible for delivering and coordinating organ and tissue donation and transplantation services across the province, as well as for planning, promoting and supporting all health care and allied professionals, advocates and the Ontario public in fulfilling their shared and integrated responsibilities in saving the lives of Ontarians waiting for a life-saving transplant. 

The goal during Be A Donor Month is to inspire those who have not yet registered consent for organ and tissue donation to join the more than four million Ontarians who have already registered. Registering gives hope to the almost 1,400 Ontarians currently waiting for a lifesaving transplant and takes less than two minutes at beadonor.ca.  

I encourage all residents to learn more about the organ and tissue donation and transplantation, and consider pledging their support to Be A Donor Month by registering as a donor a BeADonor.ca.  

I, Mayor Patrick Brown, on behalf of Brampton City Council, do hereby proclaim April 2023 as “Be A Donor Month” in the City of Brampton.


